
                                                                                                           Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz: November 10, 2017 

Important Reminders for October: 

 November  
 13- Bee Booster Meeting. Our Hall will be 

singing at 5:30; we need everyone’s voice. 

14- Papa John’s Night 

18-26th- Thanksgiving Holiday. 

December 1st March of the Cans 

 

 

Words of the Week: 

were   we   when 
         Practice all words every day 

for 5 minutes.  Your child should 

know over 15 words by now. 

 

Shared Reading Poetry:  

 I’m A Little Scarecrow 

Guided Reading:  Itchy, Itchy, Chicken Pox 

Word Study Letters:   Dd, Oo, Cc 

Math: comparing numbers and shapes 

Social Studies:  We have been working 
with the words: past, present, future 
and learning about the Pilgrims. Also, 
learning about Veterans Day. 
 
Please help your child learn their 
address.  They need to know their 
house number, street and town. 
 

Why play is important:   When 

children play they are learning to 

make and carry out a plan. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me 
at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

All through the month of November we are 

collecting cans and dry goods for our local food 

bank.  We will be collecting this food until 

December 1st.   Please help where you can.  

Thank you.  

 

 

These are the students that did their reading homework and 

turned in their reading logs on time, with at least 30 books on it!

 

Every child needs a complete change of 

clothes.  Milk and juice get spilt and 

children fall in mud.  

 
Wednesday we had a Fire Safety Program.  Thank you Thomas County Fire Department: 

 

Please help your child learn their 
address.  They need to know their 
house number, street and town.  
This is a safety issue as well as a 
skill. 
 


